April 30, 2016

Dear Northern California Council of Alcoholics Anonymous Group Delegate,

The 69th Annual Summer NCCAA Conference is almost here!
We will see you in Santa Rosa June 10, 11 & 12”‘, 2016

Important: Saturday June 11th Meetings at conference.
8:00am - The NCCAA Steering Committee Meeting
11:00am - The NCCAA Open Delegate Business meeting

Here is Information to share at your groups business meeting and motions be discussed
at June delegate meeting:
e “What’s happening with our findings from our NCCAA inventory?”
Two sessions at this conference of questions and answers with present and
past NCCAA officers! Seeking “delegate audience participation” on Friday
evening 5:30-7:30pm and on Saturday from 2:40-3:25pm with past NCCAA
Chairpersons’ Joe C. and Steve M.

e Have you checked out our website? http://www.norcalaa.org
You can print a copy of the inventory from our website and formulate
questions for the panels, preregister for the conference, sign up to be a
delegate, volunteer to be a reader, or be of service, get in touch with any of the
officers, print out flyers, and read the Good News online too!

e There is a motion for the NCCAA 70" Year anniversary to print and sell
commemorative T-shirts, mugs, and chips, only for the three conferences in
2017. Samples were shown in San Ramon, voting this delegate meeting.

¢ Looking forward to your check-in at the delegate table in Santa Rosa to pick up
a blue delegate ribbon and to chat!

Spread the Good News!
In Service,

Chau-Marie Griffiths
NCCAA Young Peoples Secretary



